
 

 
 

 

           

           

 

         Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2021/08                                                                              March 19, 2021  

PMEX Trading Timings during Pakistan Day Holiday 

 

All market participants are hereby informed that the Exchange will remain open for the trading of international 

commodities during the upcoming Pakistan Day holiday on Tuesday, March 23, 2021. However, the market will remain 

closed for all local commodities. 

 

Please note that PMEX office will be closed. However, our Customer Support Services will be available. 

 

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 021-111-

11-7639 (PMEX), or by email at support@pmex.com.pk.  

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 
 

 

Zahid Mansoor Ali 

Chief Business Officer 

 

  

 
 

mailto:support@pmex.com.pk

